
NOTICE 
MIAMI DADE COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

CHANGE OF CONTRACTOR 

PROCESS 

Please be advised that effective January 1st, 2011, 

the Public Works Department will be assessing a 

$55.00 fee for all change of contractor submissions. 

All documents associated with a change of 

contractor will need to be notarized with 

signatures from the owner and contractor before 

acceptance. If you need additional information, 

please inquire with the PWD Permit Office. 

Payment for Change of Contractor can only be 

done at the Downtown Office. 


